

#autumn

CG

**O** Happy Fall!! We have had a great start to this year!! We have enjoyed the first few months of school and look forward to fall!! Our Clubs have been very successful, the kids seem to enjoy science club, art club,

We will continue to have 1 hour early release on Wednesday, and our program will be closed November 22–24 for Thanksgiving.

and beyblade club.

Staff Spotlight
Ms. Makayla, this is her 2nd
year with Kid's Zone, she is
attending College and
works both AM and PM. She
enjoys Art/Science/Gym,
Cooking/Outside! We are
lucky to have her!!!

Ms. Emily, this is her 2nd year with Kids Zone and she is attending College. She enjoys working with kids in Art/Science/Cooking! She is great around the children!!!









#autumn